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Falls City Council Receives Updates on Utility Dept.
(KLZA)-- The search for a new Utility Superintendent is underway in Falls City.

City Administrator Gary Jorn discussed the process with the City Council
Monday evening. Several interview have been conducted with candidates for the
position with another still to be completed.

Current Utility Superintendent Alan Romine will be retiring in February.
Work is continuing to get a new electrical generator on-line at the City Power
Plant. Jorn told the Council four employees are currently in Florida receiving
training on the operation of the new generator. The employees will come back
and then return to Florida for approximately two more weeks of training.

It was also noted that as soon as the controls are operational for the new
horizontal collection well at the water plant it will be brought on-line.
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